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A Presentation By Jorge Camejo, Executive Director Of The Hollywood, Florida, Community
Redevelopment Agency, Regarding The Recommended Budget For The Beach And
Downtown Districts Of The CRA For Fiscal Year 2019-2020.

Staff Recommends: Presentation

Explanation:
Executive Director, Jorge Camejo along with Yvette Scott-Phillip, Budget Manager, will
present the FY 2019-2020 Recommended Budget for the Beach and Downtown districts.

Recommended for inclusion on the agenda by:
Jorge Camejo, CRA Executive Director
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